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MEETING: Tuesday, July 27, 1993 : 5
July 1993 ],
TIME: 3:00 p.m. S-M T i
PLACE: Thomas E. McMillan Museum, JDCC, a2 3
Brewton. Hesdiis 6o 7= 88 9= 1)
. W2 s 06 17
PROGRAM: REVIEW AND PLANNING SESSION 78 195 3P0 929394
plus Member-participation fun! 25 26 28 29 30 31

As you know, from time to time, we have to set aside a
meeting so that we can review our projects in progress and also
plan for the months ahead. This is very important for the life
and achievements of the Society, and we need YOU! So, don't miss
this important meeting, and as always, guests are welcome.

But, we also need a little fun, and we have some fun in
store in a member-participation session. Let's all perk up our

summer doldrums and have a big turnout for the Tuesday meeting!
*********************************‘k**********************************

QUARTERLIES ON THEIR WAY

Thanks to the help of Jewell Williamson and Mary Ethel Ward,
who do the copying, to the RSVP members, who do the assembling, and
to our president, Mervin Huff, who comes and carts the finished
product to the post office, our.June quarterlies will be in the mail
to you about the time you receive this newsletter. Thanks again,
also, to June Taylor and Evelyn Jernigan, who prepared much of the
material in this issue. Now, to begin work on the September issue.
If you have a family history or other material you would like to
see published in the quarterly, please let me know by calling
867-5506.

THANKS, ELIZABETH CROOK!

A big thanks goes to Elizabeth Crook, who drove down from
Repton to present our June program. Your editor hated having to
miss this program, but has had reports that it contained much
interesting information. Doris Atkins continues to do a fine job
in arranging for our programs each monti.

ATTENDANCE GOOD

We're so elated that our attendance has been good at recent
meetings, despite uncertain weather. Let's keep up the good work!
YOUR attendance encourages others, and when you're absent we miss
YOU! As we have noted many times, we very much appreciate those
members who pick up others for a meeting.



